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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the City Council award a Professional Services Agreement (PSA) to AnGenious
Engineering Services, Inc. for Construction Management Services for the Ranchero Corridor Widening Project
(C.O. Nos. 7094 & 7139), in the not-to-exceed amount of $6,093,798; and authorize a 10% contingency in the
amount of $609,379.80 to be released as may be necessary for the completion of the project, totaling
$6,703,177.80.
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